
Kristal Grimm
Please do not allow for the building of the Aluminum plant in our historic town. This is known to
cause damage to both the environment, wildlife, and the people living here by releasing forever
chemicals into the land and air. 

The excerpt from the News For Tucson article titled "Comment period ends soon for proposed
Aluminum Dynamics processing plant in Benson" by Marissa Orr on Aug 19, 2025 says best what
this plant will do to our historic town of Benson. "According to the Aluminum Dynamics permit
application to ADEQ, over 40 tons of particulate, a mix of solid particles and liquid droplets, will be
emitted into local air from the proposed aluminum processing plant. 
Officials said the proposed plant will also release hazardous air pollutants (HAPs) from four
100-foot emission towers on the site. " 

I question how this would even be legal for an environmental agency to bring known harm to
residents, wildlife air, land and water into the city of Benson. 
Please do not allow for the Aluminum plant to go forward or come to the town of Benson, AZ. 


